
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

March 28, 2023 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 

 

 

DISCUSSION AND ACTION, LAKE MENZIE STORY WALK 

PROJECT 

SUBJECT: 

 

The Town Commission will consider names for the story walk project. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

Town Staff made a recommendation to the Dundee Tree Board to create 

an educational story walk at Lake Menzie in an effort to encourage health 

& wellness to our youth and create an opportunity to learn more about 

our trees in Dundee.  We have 16 pre-designed posters arriving in mid-

April 2023 that will be posted at Lake Menzie.  Once a name is chosen 

for the project, a sign will be designed and place at Lake Menzie. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

Estimated:  $500.00 - $700.00  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

At the will of the commission. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Exhibit A – Name options 

 


